
 

 

 

 
 

You are invited to the   
2009 Boarding Schools Fair  
in Beijing, China 

 
 
Sunday, November 1, 2009 
14:30 – 17:00 
China World Hotel 

 
Now in its fifteenth year, the Asia Fairs bring together families and 
representatives from boarding schools across the United States, Canada, and 
abroad. There are numerous advantages to attending this fair, including: 
 

• Exclusive one-on-one access to college-prep boarding school 
representatives  

• Information and advice about the application process and advantages of 
boarding schools  

• Take-home copies of view books and admission form packets from 
participating schools 

• Free admission to the fair 
 

Parents should bring their children to meet the admission officers. For a list of 
schools represented at the fair and to register, please visit: 
 
 

TABS.org/Beijing 
 
 

For additional information, please contact Steve Banks at 
banks@tabs.org 
or at +1 828-258-5354, extension 308. 

 
 


